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2H. Action Date:  March 28, 2005

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF PTA PLANS FOR A DONATED PLAYGROUND FOR 
SPECIAL NEEDS CHILDREN AT SHADY GROVE ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL

BOARD GOAL: Safe Schools

FISCAL NOTE: Donation

Background Information:

• Donation from Shady Grove Elementary School PTA

Administrative Considerations:

• Melanie Barnes addressed the Board of Trustees at the February 14, 2005 Board 
meeting and has been working with the staff to formalize plans for a wheelchair 
accessible playground at Shady Grove Elementary School.

• Attached is a site plan showing the location of the playground equipment.  
• The Shady Grove PTA has already received a commitment from Steele & Freeman, 

Inc. and Lattimore Materials Company to provide materials and labor to build the 
playground slab and border.  The PTA will be donating this amenity and all related 
costs for installation and operation of the playground equipment.

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

The administration recommends that the Board of School Trustees approve the Shady 
Grove Elementary School PTA donation of a playground for special needs children at 
Shady Grove Elementary School.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark Canterbury
District Architect


